
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 1/17/23 

Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells 

The meetings are held in the back room.  

There were 11 members present today.  

  

Those that attended: Gary W7BYR, Bill NN7K, VOZ KB7VT, Chris AF7MP, Van W7IEX, 
Bob KA6NSN, Krystal AJ6GC, Ray W7TAP, Gregg KC7NXL, Ed WD7Y. 

  

Bill Miller W7BYR is a new member, Gregg Zuelke KC7NXL was a drop in. 

  

I was surprised to see Bob and Krystal today because of the weather conditions they 
live in Quincy.  

  

AFTER INTERDUCTIONS 

  

ANNOUCEMENTS 

  

Next CW NET January 26 on 7.045 at 11:00 AM 

  

Winter Field Day January 28 at 11:00 AM – January 29 to 11:00 AM 24 hrs  

For more info go to winter field day on the WEB. 

  

Chris had brought in some things for give away. 

  



Phil announced that he has a new project, it is a one tube5 watt transmitter. 

Phil is in the process of gathering parts, and design etc. My guess is Phil was inspired 
with the one tube 5 watt transmitter that Mike WA6ARA had built for SK night.  

His project brought on conversation about crystals and parts, it was very interesting. 

  

SHOW AND TELL 

  

Phil gave a short talk about Web SDR along with handouts. Phil pointed out the features 
and usefulness for HAM radio. It was an interesting talk for all.  

  

Hope to see you all next month.  

  

The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday February 21, 2023 
In the back Meeting Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th St. at 11:00 AM 

  

There is a February tradition for show and tell bring your favorite CW 
key 

  

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted later.  

  

Ed/WD7Y 

  

  

  

 


